Council Workshop Avoca City Council, March 1, 2022

Mayor Aaron Long called the meeting to order with William Dea, Matt Gramkow, Fred Miller III, Diane Stamp and Deb Calhoon (Zoom). Motion by Miller, seconded by Dea to approve the agenda. Motion carried 5-0.

The following items were discussed:

- City Clerk presented final edits on budget with transfers. Our Financial Advisor is good with our numbers and we are trending in the right direction.
- City Clerk presented the seasonal wages to the council for council approval at the March 15th meeting.
- City Clerk presented the Fulltime employee fringe benefit policy to the council for discussion for approval at the March 15th meeting.
- City Clerk presented a volunteer ems fringe benefit policy to the council for discussion for approval at the March 15th meeting.
- Mayor informed the council that we will look into a state or federal trail grant for the park trail system and hopefully have in the FY 2024 budget cycle.

Motion by Miller, seconded by Dea to adjourn at 5:50 PM. Motion carried 5-0.

ATTEST:	
Teresa M Hoenner, City Clerk	